GLENSIDE COUNTRY PRACTICE

PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP MEETING

9th June 2015
MINUTES
Present :

Gill Stafford – Practice Manager




Dr Rito Ray



Dr Adeela Qasim




Karen Bates




Diane Hansen - CCG

Peter Cox




Malcolm Brown 
Apologies :

S Patel-Pryke



A Adams




V Dennis

Virtual Members :
The Shires School




Diana White




Chloe Rayson




James Close



Ray Dennis
	
	ACTION

	Minutes from Previous Meeting
These were thought to be a true record


	

	Diane Hansen – Head of engagement and inclusion South West Lincolnshire Clinical Commissioning Group
Diane introduced herself to all present.  A brief summary of her position was given.  (see attached information regarding Patient Council)
Diane would like volunteers to attend the patient council meetings, which are held 4 times a year at Sleaford or Grantham.  Please let Karen know if this would be of interest to you.  The next meeting is in Grantham on the 1st July and the second meeting is on 7th October in Sleaford.


	

	Withdrawal of Text Message Service
The text messaging service is due to cease as of September 2015.  This was discussed with the attendees who felt that it would not be necessary to pay for this service after.

	

	Friends and Family Test

The uptake for the Friends and Family Test Questionnaire has been slow.  We asked the members if there were any ideas.

One suggestion was to ask receptionists to ask patients to complete the form.  

It was also felt that this might be better situated at the dispensary window instead of reception.


	

	Leaflet Drop Ideas

New information leaflets have been produced.  It is Carl’s busy time of the year, so will be difficult for him to distribute.  Ideas were sought from the group.

One suggestion was to ask the editors of The Link and Glenside News to see if they would put it in the magazine.  

Gill and Karen to contact local magazines


	GS/kb

	Any Other Business
Dr Qasim – Dr Ray introduced Dr Adeela Qasim to the members.  Dr Qasim is our new Registrar and will be with from April for 16 months.
Planning Application for Quarry – Dr Ray informed the members that the planning application for the medical centre has now lapsed.

DNA Appointments – Gill informed the members that after the last meeting we were now sending out DNA letters to patients who do not arrive for appointments.

Confidentiality at Reception CB – Peter Cox felt that the confidentiality was not great at reception in Castle Bytham due to the receptionist being far from the window.  

Gill and Karen will look to see if the desk can be brought any closer to the reception window.

Clinics Running Late – Peter Cox has requested that we remind receptionists to let the patients waiting if the clinic is over running, so that they can make the decision as to whether to wait or not.  

Gill will add this to the next staff newsletter.


	GS/KB

GS

	Date and time of next Meeting

The date and time of the next meeting is Thursday 24th September 2015 at 1.00pm at the Castle Bytham surgery.   
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